
This year we have raised an amazing £17,000 for
the school! We had a very successful Summer Fair
(£3,000) and topped it up with a busy Sports Day
(£800). 
This year we have been raising money for the new
play equipment- SA donated £8,000 towards this as
well as £2,100 for the school reading diaries, raffle
books, trophies etc. Additionally, we contributed  
£4,600 towards the school trips. 
We couldn’t do this without your support, so thank
you for everything you have done to help this year.
If you have any ideas or would like to help please
contact us. 

financial update

As we reflect on the past year, it is with great pride
that we recount the array of successful events that
brought joy and laughter to both children and
adults alike. 
Some of the most memorable were:
CBeebies Nick Cope’s visits to Lower School
Quiz Night 
Egg Hunt (despite being perhaps the wettest in
history it was great fun for all involved)
Summer Fair (a testament to our resilience as we
embraced the unpredictability of the weather,
experiencing all four seasons in one day) 
Summer Party (finally the sun was out!) 
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Email us on  
chestertonschoolassociation@outlook.com

We have an ambitious and vibrant agenda

for the 2024/25 school year. Our calendar is

brimming with a variety of engaging

activities. 
In addition to our traditional favourites such

as Discos, Film Nights, and the eagerly

anticipated Egg Hunt, we are excited to

introduce some novel and exhilarating

events. This includes a dynamic Colour Run,

which promises to be a kaleidoscopic

celebration of fitness and fun. Moreover, we

are planning Chesterton’s first festival-style

Summer Extravaganza, affectionately

dubbed ‘ChestFest’. 

Plans for 2024/25 

Our School Association Committee is a
friendly group of parents who generously
give their time to craft and bring to life
wonderful events for our children, as well
as spearhead fundraising efforts to bolster
our school. We are looking to welcome new
members in our fold! If you’ve been
considering lending a hand, we’d be thrilled
to have you join us! We’re all keeping
things breezy and informal. We meet just a
few times a year to brainstorm and map out
our events. Your support could be the
spark that makes our events shine even
brighter! 

vacancies !!


